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RE -,­..., r, 11, . - . 

Dear President and Mrs. Ford, 

131 N. Grayson Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 22304 

November 3, 1976 

I would like you both to know how very much I appreciate 
the fine work you have done for our country in the time 
you have served as President and First Lady. 

We will certainly miss the inspiration you have given but 
we look forward to having you back among us as private 
citizens. 

God bless you both. 

Sincerely yours, 

~If,~, 
Charles E. Caldwell 




